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During the week of March 19, 2018, Office of Regulatory Staff – New Nuclear 
Development personnel (NND Personnel) worked at the VC Summer site on Monday 
and Wednesday.   
 

On Monday March 19, NND Personnel attended the Plan of the Day meeting which 
focused on safety, SCE&G security and demobilization/abandonment of the site.  The 
following activities were discussed: 

 

• Fairfield County Assessors have finished their work on site. 

• Westinghouse (WEC) reported the Heavy Lift Derrick would not be sold until the 

WEC Bankruptcy was complete. 

• WEC electrically disconnected the concrete batch plant in preparations for 

auction. 

• SCE&G is evaluating offsite warehouse inventory lists to potentially move 

equipment to the site for storage in lieu of renewing the leases of the Blythewood 

and West Columbia (METRO) offsite warehouses.  

• The demobilization of large storage containers continues. 

After the meeting, the SCE&G Abandonment Manager stated that SCE&G and Santee 

Cooper are still refining the “Right of Entry” agreement which would allow Santee 

Cooper contractor access to the site to perform preventative maintenance. SCE&G did 

not provide a date when they expect the agreement to be signed. 

On Wednesday March 21, NND Personnel attended the Plan of the Day meeting which 
also focused on safety, SCE&G security and demobilization/abandonment of the site.  
The following activities were discussed: 
 

• WEC continues to prepare the concrete batch plant for auction.  

• Demobilization of large storage containers continues. 

• Craft labor are working on scaffold removal, rental equipment recovery, 

demobilizing concrete forms, and storm water basin maintenance. 

• Demobilization of Trench Boxes. 

• SCE&G is evaluating site storage locations to potentially move equipment in lieu 

of renewing the leases of the Blythewood and West Columbia (METRO) offsite 

warehouses. The West Columbia (Metro) warehouse lease expires in August and 

Blythewood warehouse lease expires in November of 2018. 

 

The SCE&G Abandonment Manager was not at the site on Wednesday March 21. 
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